

Via E-Mail

September 10, 2020

## Dear Representative O'Mara:

On behalf of the membership of the Philadelphia Federation of Teachers, I am pleased to inform you that the Executive Board has voted unanimously to endorse your candidacy for re-election. During your time in office, you have shown a commitment to public education and labor, and it has been our pleasure to work with you to advance critical initiatives. We appreciate your consistent communication and willingness to engage with us on important issues—including, of course, your partnership in our Fund Our Facilities Coalition.

We look forward to continuing to work with you.

Sincerely,

Jerry T. Jordan

President